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Kolva, Patti

From: Kelly Stackhouse <kstackhousesoudertonsd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 10:53 AM
To: Findley, Cynthia ?n’/ tr O: S9
Subject: New Immunization Provisional Period

Dear Ms. Findley,

While I am happy that the provisional immunizational period has been shortened from 8 months, the new period
of 5 days from the start of school is way too short. That is not nearly enough time to allow a school nurse to
assess every student’s immunization status and communicate this to the parentl guardian and expect the
parent/guardian to follow through. I would like to recommend that 60 days would be a reasonable amount of
time for this process to occur.

Thank you,
Kelly Stackhouse RN
School Nurse, E.M.C. Elementary
kstackhouse(à.:soudertonsd.or

Phone: 215.723.5949 I Fax: 215.723.1652
School Web Site: emc.soudertonsd.org

E.M.C. Elementary School
143 South School Lane
Souderton, PA 18964
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